From: Glen Gassaway

To: Doug Young
Date: September 19, 2006

Subject:
Request for Info - STA File #0713-EX-ST-2006

Message:

Mr. Young,
A CW signal will be used for the near field measurements of the Ku-band antenna. I"ve updated
the application to reflect this in the emission data section of the application.

Please let me know if you have any additional comments or questions.
Regards,

Gil Estrella
GDC4S EMC Group



